
 

 

 

 

CIR/025/18-19                                                                                   Date: 23-10-2018 

 

Dear parents,  

Greetings to you! 

Please note that the Preprimary will celebrate Vegetable Day on the October 26, 2018 
which is a Friday.   
 
As a part of the celebration students of Preprimary will visit the Vegetable garden at Adyar 
between 9.00 am and 11.30 am. Teachers will escort the children and bring them back to 
school safely as well. Students will also enjoy a nutritious salad which will be prepared by 
the teachers. 

Best regards, 

For Manipal School 

 

Principal 
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
 
 
 

 


